
 
 

  

                              
        

                

 

                    

       

                             

 

  

   

   

  

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

   

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

News Release 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE – 
March 31, 2021 

Kidnapping and Robbery Investigation 

Adams County, Colo. (March 31, 2021): 

The Adams County Sheriff’s Office is investigating a kidnapping and robbery. 

On March 30th, 2021 at approximately 4:30 p.m., deputies responded to a residence in the 

5000 block 112th Court in Thornton to meet Thornton Police regarding a kidnapping and home 

invasion. 

A preliminary investigation revealed the victim met the suspects in the 5500 hundred block of 

Federal Boulevard to sell a pair of athletic shoes. Upon arrival, the victim contacted two adult 

males. One of the men produced a large knife, took the shoes, and other valuables from the 

victim, and forced the victim into the victim’s vehicle. The suspects drove the victim to an 
Automated Teller Machine and attempted to force the victim to withdraw cash. After that was 

unsuccessful, the suspects drove to the victim’s residence, forced him inside, and forcibly 
removed additional valuables. The suspects fled in the victim’s vehicle. The victim’s abandoned 

vehicle was subsequently recovered by deputies in the 5500 block of Federal Boulevard. 

The ACSO Laboratory and Crime Scene Team responded to the location to process the scene. 

Detectives also responded to the scene to interview witnesses, the victim, and others. This 

investigation is preliminary and ongoing. 

Members of the public are strongly encouraged to call the ACSO Detective Division or Metro 

Denver Crime Stoppers (720) 913-STOP with any tips or information. Callers can remain 

anonymous 

--END— 

For more Information, please contact: 

Contact: Sgt. Adam Sherman 

303-655-3223 (Office) 

asherman@adcogov.org 
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